
 

   
 

Friday 21st September 2018   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                  Autumn 1 Week 3                                                                                                                                                  
A message from the Headteacher 
Another super week with lots to celebrate:  
Year 3 are improving their handwriting already (as it has reduced in size and sitting on the correct lines); Year 1 
are flying with their Phonics sessions; Year 2 are enjoying their work on Traction Man; Our recently elected 
Councillors have settled into their new roles; Year 4 have begun their Sacramental programme; Year 5 have been 
cracking Place Value in their Maths lessons all the way to 1,000,000; Year 6 have started reading their Class 
text which is the fantastic novel ‘Wonder’ and the youngest members of our family have completed their first FULL 
week at school. Phew! A super start to this new school year – I am very pleased with all our talented teachers, 
fantastic teaching assistants and brilliant children. There’s no stopping us now. 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
 Thursday 11th October 3.30pm – 2nd Sacramental Programme Meeting in Sodality Hall for Year 4 

pupils and parents 
 Friday 12th October 9.15am – Harvest Mass over in Church led by Year 5 – Parents welcome to attend 
 Wednesday 17th October – Halloween Discos   KS1 – 5-6pm    KS2 – 6.15pm – 7.15pm Fancy Dress 
 Friday 19th October – Year 1 Class Assembly – Showcasing their Learning Challenge work 
 Friday 19th October – Break up for Half term. Back in Monday 29th October 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
When asked what have you enjoyed in your first full week at school, a Reception child answered; 
‘I have enjoyed learning how to write my name.’  
 

Have a great weekend. 
Miss M Daley 
 

 
 

FOSJ Bonus Ball: 

£25.00 Prize 
Number 59 No owner – 

Rollover next week 
There are 10 Bonus Balls 
available – It is £1 a week 
so £5 till the end of this 
half term – if interested 
please see school office. 

You are invited to 

MacMillan Coffee afternoon at St Joseph’s  
in St Joseph’s School Hall 

on Friday 28th September 
2.30pm - 3.15pm 

Tea, Coffee, Juice and a Cake for £2 

 Cakes on sale 
 Raffle 

 Guess the number of decoration on the cake 
Donations of cakes, raffle prizes etc  

will be greatly appreciated. 

Come and join in and help us raise much needed 
money for MacMillan 

Tickets available at the school office 

Thank you for your support 

NASAL FLU FORMS 
Please could you return these 

forms ASAP. Thank you. 

School Photographs 

Mr Gradwell has finished taking 
photographs this week. 

Hopefully we should be able to 

send the proofs out to you by 
the end of next week.  

Please watch this space. 
Exciting! 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children who have earned 

the most team points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Reception – Jessica Conn         Year 1 -  Holly Corbett 
Year 2 –   Alfie Hodgkiss        Year 3 – Lizzie Frawley                                               
Year 4 –   Jessica Squires       Year 5 – Olivia Nowicka                                              
Year 6 –   Zuzanna Batruch 

 

 

 


